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Representative David Crowley Announces Resignation from Assembly 

 

MADISON, WI – Representative David Crowley (D-Milwaukee) made the following statement 

announcing his resignation from the Wisconsin State Assembly, effective today, June 18, 2020, 

at 5 p.m.: 

 

“Serving in the Assembly has been the honor of a lifetime. Since I began my career in the 

Capitol more than eight years ago in then-Senator Harris Dodd’s office, the people in and around 

the building have helped me grow personally and professionally more than I could have ever 

dreamed. I want to thank all my colleagues for serving with respect and dignity, even when we 

did not agree on issues.  

 

“I am eternally grateful to the people of the 17th district for putting their faith in me to represent 

them in their state government. Nothing is more important to me than serving the public, and I 

thank my constituents for their trust these last four years. 

 

“I look forward to continuing my public service for the people of Milwaukee County, and hope 

to continue working in tandem with my colleagues in the state legislature to make Wisconsin a 

better place to live for all.”  

 

Representative Crowley was elected as Milwaukee County Executive in the April 7 election. 

Constituents in the 17th Assembly district can still reach out to their Assembly office by 

emailing Assembly.District17@legis.wisconsin.gov or calling (608) 266-5580. 
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